
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Friday 22 April, Bishop Wordsworth's School will be hosting a debate on Britain's future within the 
European Union. A diverse range of speakers will be present, ranging from the Conservative MP for 
Southampton Itchen to the founder and editor of The Week magazine, to offer their opinions on what is 
the most important political issue for a generation. Members of the public are very welcome to attend and 
to ask questions of the panellists on issues relating to the European Union. It will be extremely informative 
and important in the run up to the referendum in June and is free to attend. Please also see the attached 
poster for your information. 
 
The debate will be held in the BWS Sports Hall and doors open at 6.30pm and refreshments will be 
provided. The debate will begin at 7pm and will last approximately an hour and a half. 
 
We hope that as many people as possible are able to attend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Harry McIlvar 
BWS Politics Society 

 


